
 

��� Details of the change:  All-way stop signs will be installed at the CTH S and the I-41 ramps. The 4-way stop condition will remain in place until 2027 
������������ Effective date(s): MONDAY, JUNE 16, 2025 at 6:00am 
��� Location: CTH S/FREEDOM ROAD AND 1-41 RAMPS 
 
Please be advised that there will be a significant traffic alteration in the area that may impact your usual travel routes. We encourage all residents and 
commuters to plan ahead, allow for extra travel time, and follow all posted signage and detours for everyone’s safety. 
 

���� Important Traffic Notice ���� 
 


